
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
September 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Tuesday 22nd September, the school photographers will be here all day.  They 

will be taking individual photographs of all children (excluding nursery, who will be 

photographed separately in November).  If you have more than one child or any older 

or younger children you would like to be included in a family photograph, they will 

be taking family photos after school (from 3 o’clock).  We will be operating a 

booking system for this, so please e-mail office@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk.  If you 

would like to book a family photograph we will e-mail you to confirm your time. 

 

If you would prefer to have your child photographed not wearing their school 

uniform, they do not need to wear uniform on Tuesday 22nd September. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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